
 

 

January 15, 2021 

 
GRADE 10 Numeracy & Literacy Provincial Assessments (January 29th, 2021)  
Grade 10 students who took/are taking English 10 (ie New Media 10, Creative Writing 
10, Composition 10, Spoken Language 10) or Math 10 (ie Workplace 10 or 
Foundations of Math and Pre-calculus 10) in quarter 1 or quarter 2 have now been 
emailed regarding their scheduled time to write the Literacy 10 or Numeracy 10 
Assessment on Friday, January 29th, 2021.  By next week, there will also be a master 
schedule posted on the front office window for students to refer to if needed.  Please 
see the Ministry of Education’s website for specific information about these 
assessments (https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/provincial/assessment).   
 

NEW ARRIVAL TIME: Students are to arrive at 9:15 AM for their 9:30 AM start.   
 

We are fortunate to have two staff members who mark these assessments for the 
Ministry of Education. They have graciously given our students their time to increase 
student understanding of these assessments.  
 

 For the Literacy 10 assessment, please view Ms. Gilbert’s video here 
(https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qROzflp-aVut-aU5DKRHwKwxzZkHkisk/view?usp=sharing) .  

 For the Numeracy 10 assessment, Mrs. Smith is hosting a lunch time workshop on Thursday, January 21st 
in the library on a first come, first served basis. Mrs. Smith has also put together a tips sheet found here 
(http://bit.ly/2LJXnnF). 
  
 
Course Selection for 2020/2021 school year begins this month! 

It always feel so early to start the course selection process in January; however, schools require course 

selection data from students in order to build a timetable that reflects and accommodates student’s needs and 

wants. The week of January 18th-22nd, we will be having grade wide Zoom assemblies in order to introduce the 

course selection process and provide students with essential graduation information. These assemblies will 

occur in block D classes from 2:30 – 3:00. Students should expect to NOT be released during Block D Focus 

(2:40 – 3:00) that week. When finalized, the slidedeck will be posted on the course planning portion of our 

website. 

Oak Bay PAC 

All Oak Bay High parents and guardians are invited to attend our upcoming PAC Meeting via Zoom Monday, 

January 18th at 7:00 p.m.  We hope you can join us.   

Parents may join the link 

at:  https://gvsd61.zoom.us/j/62846022058?pwd=TW9zL1QwbG5CMlhEek5ZaE14a2ZZQT09  

Meeting ID: 628 4602 2058 
Passcode: 874778 
 

Oak Bay High School  

Next Week @ Oak Bay High  

Jan. 18-22, 2021 
  

 UPCOMING DATES 

January 18 
PAC meeting @7pm 
Zoom 
 
January 26 
PSAT in the Library 
@7:45am-12:00pm 
 
January 29 
Gr. 10 Numeracy and 
Literacy Assessments 
 
End of Q2 
 
February 1 
Start of Q3 
Blocks E and G 
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From the Career Centre 
The Canadian University Event online was so successful in the fall they have decided to host a Winter 
Edition. The CUE BC Winter Edition will be less focused on presentations and more focused on drop-in chats 
and Q&As so that students can get quick answers to their questions. Any high school student from anywhere in 
BC is invited to join us and connect with nearly 50 Canadian Universities all in one place!  
  
Dates: Wednesday, January 20th & Thursday, January 21st 
Time: 4 pm - 7 pm PST 
Where: CUE Website (cuebc.org) 
Cost: FREE! But registration is required 
 

Hello Parents and Guardians of Oak Bay High 2021 Grads! 

Baby Grad Photos 

Each year the Yearbook course dedicates a portion of its grad section to spotlight grads as babies.  Along with 

each photo is a personal message written by their parent or guardian.  We try to keep this section hush hush 

until the final day of school when grads get to see the picture you chose and the message you wrote.   

You may choose to enter one or two if you would like to, they may come from parents, siblings, 

grandparents, etc. The cost is $10 per submission, to a maximum of 2 per student. Your write -up may 

include anything you would like, a quote, well-wishes, memories, etc.  

For submission and more info please click this link: bit.ly/2021babygrad 

The write up must be to a maximum of 50 words. Deadline is February 12th.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please email Ben at bturner@sd61.bc.ca 

Payment will be accepted through https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/  

Note: Photos will only be accepted through the google form.  No hard copy photos will be accepted. 

 

Grad Wear 

The grad clothing store is now open!!  Items can be purchased until January 25th from this online 

store: https://store.passionsports.ca/OakBay2021 

 

An LGBTQ2S+ workshop for parents and teachers 

A comprehensive workshop for caregivers and support workers who are looking for more information on 

how to support LGBTQ2S+ youth. Whether your child or the child you support has already come out or if 

you suspect they may at a later time, or if you are just looking to learn more about how to support your 

child's friends and be a safe adult for such youth, this workshop is for you. We'll get right down to the 

basics of terminology, practical skills, resources, and a guide for how to support moving forward. You'll 

come away feeling ready to take on whatever comes next for you and your child. 

7:00pm-8:30pm Workshop 

8:30pm- 9:00pm Q & A and Discussion 

$40 per person with a maximum of 30 participants. 

To register, simply fill out the google form and submit your E-transfer 

https://forms.gle/gPHPF1C2c96axiGL7 

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to ask! 

In the future we plan to host more specific and intensive workshops for caregivers of LGBTQ2S+ youth. 

Once this workshop fills up, we will post a new date so if you'd like to be informed when our next 

workshop is please get in touch with us or join our mailing list. 

https://cuebc.org/
http://cuebc.org/
http://bit.ly/2021babygrad
mailto:bturner@sd61.bc.ca
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/&sa=D&ust=1610048456758000&usg=AFQjCNGK9dzGh3baVn4gFVlH6avbI4dE6A
https://store.passionsports.ca/OakBay2021
https://forms.gle/gPHPF1C2c96axiGL7?fbclid=IwAR1s9paqiHJNCfm_my3XlHNnYclMmATteZFJkDIHXfq0oCyqTwSCKJWBd58


ONLINE OPEN HOUSE SCHEDULE 

Thursday, January 21, 2021 6:00–
7:30pm 

Tuesday, January 26, 2021 6:00–
7:30pm 

 

The event is hosted by Sarah Wilson, an LGBTQ2s+ teacher working in SD61. She has been her school's 

Sexual Orientation and Gender Identity (SOGI) Lead for 4+ years, and facilitates the school's Gender and 

Sexuality Alliance club for students. She specializes in research looking at complex trauma for 

transgender and gender-nonconforming youth in schools, and protective measures to ensure the safety of 

at-risk LGBTQ2S+ youth. 

The event is co-hosted by Mary Klovance BA, BEd, MA, RCC a Victoria middle and high school 

counsellor and owner of her private practice Mary Klovance Counselling & Parenting Support. 

 
 

 

       

      

      Help the Capital Regional Hospital District (CRHD) envision the future use of the 

      Oak Bay Lodge property (2251 Cadboro Bay Rd) by sharing your  

      priorities for healthcare in the region. 

       The CRHD is seeking feedback from January 6 to February  
 

How to participate 

Attend an online open house Submit an online feedback form 

 To learn more or register to attend an event, 

 visit our project webpage at: crd.bc.ca/oakbaylodge 

 

crd.bc.ca/oakbaylodge

